September 30, 2015

Dear Big Lake Families,

The interest in our after school story time far exceded what we expected. So we will be adding
another story tme on Tuesdays as well as our Wednesday class. If you would like your child to
attend either one of these, please call the library to reserve a spot. We are still limiting class
sizes to 15. The story theme will be the same for each day. A parent/guardian will need to call,
or send a note to the school office giving your child permission to ride the bus to the library.

Afternoon Storybreak includes stories, crafts and snacks.

For more information please call 861-7635.

Thank you,
Peggy Oberg
Assistant Librarian
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